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Dear Parents and Carers 
 
 

I am sure you are aware that Reverend Graham Cousins retires from Christ Church Parish at half term 

after 20 years of service in Moreton. He has been such a blessing to our community and will be missed 

by many, especially in school. 

 

We have planned a series of celebrations involving children, staff and governors on Tuesday 15th 

February. As part of this day we are inviting families to pop into the school hall between 3-3.45pm. If you 

would like to thank Reverend Cousins for his service and commitment to the school, you are welcome 

to call in between these times to wish him well and to say your farewells.  

 

As a pivotal member of our Moreton community, we are sure Reverend Cousins may have made an 

impact on you personally delivering weddings, funerals and christenings and we will encourage you to 

pop into school for a coffee and to see him on Tuesday 15th February between 3-3.45pm. 

 

 

Thank you in advance, 

Amanda Donelan 

Mrs Amanda Donelan 

Headteacher 

 


